
Dear 5SM,  

Phew! What a busy week it has been! I have absolutely loved reading your replies to 

my letter and hearing what you have been doing since we last saw each other. I am 

particularly jealous reading that one of you has a swing in their garden and has been 

enjoying reading while sat on it.  

It has been particularly wonderful connecting with you on Google Classroom (GC) 

and seeing you all so eager to learn. If you’ve not yet managed to log on; please do 

as we miss you. At this moment 5SP have the most children in their GC; come on 

5SM let’s see if we can get ALL of you logged on and learning by next week. I am 

especially looking forward to reading all of your topic learning so remember that is 

due in on Friday 8th May.  

Apart from working hard on GC, I’ve been trying 

cross stitch and keeping in contact with my friends 

and family. As well as hearing from me this week, 

below are lovely messages from the other adults 

who work in 5SM. I know I miss them terribly and 

all of their wonderful work they do with 5SM 

children. You’ll see there are two photos of Jenny 

on the letter this week. I think she wanted some attention but I was 

very busy replying to your GC messages. She was very interested 

in what I was doing. Have any of your pets been helping you with your learning or 

keeping you company while you complete tasks? 

We are still not quite top of the online learning leaderboards. TA is doing so many 

MyMaths activities; he is running out! Well done! We ALL need to be using these 

resources; they are there to help you. 

Thank you 5SM for being very patient as I get to grips with this new way of teaching 

and learning. It really shows me what a resilient and patient class you are. I am very 

proud of each and every one of you. 

I look forward to hearing from you all,  

Miss McMenemy 

-------------------------------------------------- 

Here are some messages from our lovely 5SM adults. 

Hello 5SM, 

I hope you are all doing well and keeping safe. I have been very busy with my girls 

and learning new skills. We all chose to learn some French and it has been really 

fun. I cannot wait to see you all and I hope you have been keeping active and 

learning lots. 

Take care, 

Miss Penny.  



 

Hello everyone in 5SM,  

I miss being in school and seeing everyone. The current situation we are in is 

something that we never imagined that we would have to deal with. Your support has 

been very important all through the year and now more than ever.  

Keep up your excellent efforts with home schooling. 

Remember - after every storm comes a RAINBOW. Stay home and keep safe. A 

huge thank you to parents, carers, siblings, and anyone who has made it their 

priority to care for the safety of you at this difficult time.  🌈 

See you soon, 

Miss Ahluwalia 

                         ---------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Hello my lovelies, 

First of all, I hope you all are well and safe.  I miss you all so very much! I know we 

are in a challenging situation, but I also know how resilient you all are and that is 

what makes me proud of you all.   

I read a poem about what we all are facing and want to share with you all... 

We fell asleep in one world and woke up in another, 

Suddenly Disney is out of magic, 

Paris is no longer romantic, 

New York doesn't stand up anymore, 

The Chinese wall is longer a fortress and Mecca is empty. 

Hugs & kisses suddenly become weapons and not visiting family & friends becomes 

an act of love. 

Suddenly you realise that power, beauty & money are worthless and can't get you 

the oxygen you're fighting for. 

The world continues its life and it is beautiful. It only puts humans in cages.  I think 

it's sending us a message. 

'You are not necessary. The air, earth, water and sky without you are fine.  When 

you come back, please remember that you are my guests. Not my masters.' 

Hope to see you all soon, till then please have a think about one thing you will do 

differently to make our world a safer place for all :) 

Mrs Ijaz 

 



Dear 5SM, 

I hope you are all well and keeping your spirits up. 

I want you to know that I miss you all very much. You are all amazing and wonderful 

because by staying at home and following the Government guidelines, you are 

saving lives. I’m so proud of you all! 

I understand it must be frustrating not being able to meet up with your friends, but 

hopefully now that the weather is getting warmer you will be able to enjoy the 

sunshine in your gardens with your family.  

In the meantime, stay positive, look after yourselves and hopefully it won’t be too 

long now before we can all be together again in school. 

I look forward to seeing you all very soon. 

Mrs Vaghela 

                                                ------------------------------------------ 

Hi 5SM, 

I miss you all so much! I hope you are all using this time to learn new things. Cook, 

bake, help your adults around the house and stay healthy and safe! 

I can’t wait to see your smiling faces! 

Love,  

Ms Sahib 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


